
 

August 13th 2012 
 
 
EA0809-001 Giant Mine Remediation Project 
 
To: All Parties 
 
Re: Partial Closure of the Public Record 
 
Please be advised that the public record for this environmental assessment will be closed to new 
evidence from parties after August 31st 2012. 
 
The only exception will be for any joint submissions between the developer and parties regarding 
progress on project oversight or an environmental agreement.  The Review Board wishes to 
ensure that any agreements on these subjects reached between the developer and parties prior to 
the hearing are included in the public record, and will accept submissions related to this subject 
only, until 5:00 pm on Sept. 6th 2012.  
 
No documents pertaining to other subjects will be added to the public registry after August 31st 
2012 until the hearings.  The record will then be re-opened for hearing transcripts, written closing 
remarks from parties and hearing undertakings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(Original signed by) 
__________________ 
Alan Ehrlich 
a/ Executive Director 
aehrlich@reviewboard.ca  
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